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STATE OF received 11/16/2013
COLORADO Spill 200390122

Fawn Spill Notification

Castro, David <David.Castro@pxd.com> Sat, Nov 16, 2013 at 11:45 AM
To: Peter Gintautas <Peter.Gintautas@state.co.us>
Cc: Las Animas County Oil & Gas <lasanimascounty_oilgas@yahoo.com>

There was a spill yesterday at the Fawn location. From what I've heard, water truck driver was pulling produced
water from the tank and left without closing the valve. Produced water going into the tank spilled out into
containment and only about a barrel escaped containment onto the pad. Water trucks were called to pull the
water from containment and the valve on the tank was closed.

Dave

Statement of Confidentiality:

This message may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you receive this transmission in error,
please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments.

https://mail.g oogle.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=b5ac8e50a4&view=pt&search=inbox&th=142623b376b53dbf 17


gintautp
Text Box
received 11/16/2013
Spill 200390122




